
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: June 18, 2024 
Re: Solicitations Listing 
 
 
A status report of the College’s current solicitations in progress is attached for your review. The stages of a 
solicitation, as reflected on the status report, are requesting approval to post a solicitation, followed by solicitation 
development and publication, the period of accepting bids, and then bringing the award to the Board for approval. 
This month, the College seeks approval to move forward with two solicitations to support the ongoing and future 
renovation projects across College properties. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The Board approves the Invitation to Bid for paving services for the Niceville Driving Pad and the Request for 
Qualifications for Architectural Design Services and Engineering Services to establish continuing contracts for 
construction projects of less than $7,500,000 consistent with current statutory thresholds. 


